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Hot Dish Supper and Silent Auction 
Our club has voted to have our annual hot dish supper on 

Saturday, October 13th. We will be serving dinner from 4:00 until 

7:00 pm. We are using the proceeds to help the family of Rich 

Kingsted who passed away on Tuesday, September 25
th 

after a 

battle with brain cancer. Lion Gary Hagemann is Chairman of the 

supper. Along with the supper we are having a silent auction. Lion 

Cathy Rufer volunteered to do this part of the benefit. 

 

 

 

Halloween Party and Sight night 
We are once again having our annual Halloween party for all the little 

ghosts and goblins. We will be decorating the hall starting at 

noon on October 27
th
. Lion Cathy said to come hungry 

because she will be providing a meal for the helpers. The 

party will be from 3:00 to 5:00 pm. Eye glasses will be 

collected at the school and around town. It would be a 

good time to donate your old glasses. We usually have a 

large turnout of children and only a few workers. Last year 

there were a number of games that did not have anyone to run 

them. So please come and help if you can. 

 

Guest Speaker 
We will have a guest speaker at our October 4

th
 meeting. Lion Lyle Goff is the GMT 

Coordinator for our District. He will be talking to us about membership and has some 

ideas to share with us of what other clubs are doing to gain new members. If you haven’t 

been to a meeting for a while, this would be a great night to attend. All members are 

encouraged to attend. Let’s have a big turnout and welcome Lion Lyle to our club. 

 

 

Wanted: 
We need a volunteer to take over the drug awareness poster contest. Lion Nancy has been doing it for many years 

and has decided to step down as chair of this program. Lion Nancy will be available with valuable information for 

her successor. If you have the time we need your help. Let us know if you can take on this task. 

 

Meetings 
Our first meeting this month is Thursday, October 4th at 7:00 pm. We will be having hamburgers and French fries.  

You can also bring a dish to share. Guest speaker will be Lion Lyle Goff. 

 

Our second meeting is Thursday, October 18th at 7:00 pm.  This is a potluck meal.  
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DUES 
If you paid them thanks, if not pay them.

 

 

Upcoming events 
Hot Dish Supper - Saturday October 13

th
 from 4 to 7pm. 

Halloween party – Saturday October 27
th
 from 3 to 5pm. 

 

Links             

Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                

Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  

District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 

 
 

 

If you would like anything to be included in the newsletter you have to let us know. 
Email: lions@hllions.org or mail to Howard Lake Lions PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthday in October:  

Jen Petersen (4); Woody Engel (8); Jason Mapes (14); Sue Grangroth (20). 

 

 

 

For all you members who are on facebook we now have a facebook page. Search for Howard Lake 

Lions Club and Like us, and then tell your friends.  Let’s see how many fans we can get!! 

 

 


